City of Cudahy Plan Commission approves expansion plans for Angelic Bakehouse.  Construction to begin September 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]At the meeting of the City of Cudahy Plan Commission held on Tuesday June 13, 2017, the Plan Commission approved expansion plans for the Angelic Bakehouse located at 3275 E. Layton Avenue, Cudahy, Wisconsin.  The project would expand Angelic’s building space from the current 22,092 square feet to 42,768, Angelic Bakehouse broke ground on the original Cudahy facility in 2013 and the plans will invest $10 million dollars in plant and equipment, in addition to the creation of 50 additional jobs.  Keller, Inc., Planners, Architects, Builders, has been chosen by Angelic Bakehouse for design and construction of the addition.
“The proposal was presented as part of an expansion program that will be phased in and completed over the next several years,” stated Brian Biernat, Director of Economic Development / Zoning / Inspection.  Angelic Bakehouse last year was sold to Lancaster Colony Corp., a maker of special based foods in Columbus Ohio.  The company produces sprouted grain breads, rolls, buns, and snakes and continues to expand their existing product lines.
“The City of Cudahy has been extremely pleased to work with representatives of Lancaster Colony and Angelic Bakehouse over the past several months on these exciting plans,” stated Mayor John Hohenfeldt.  “These plans will not only keep a new business here in Cudahy, but will substantially add to their employment base with the new jobs created and additional business.”  A ground breaking ceremony to being construction is scheduled for September 1, 2017, with construction expected to be completed by June, 2018.
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